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AeroTech Receives CE Certificates for White Lightning™, Blue 
Thunder™ and Redline™ Motors and Reload Kits 

  
In April of this year AeroTech announced that it had received a partial renewal of its CE approved 
rocket motors and reload kits, but the official certificates had not yet been generated. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the CE marking certificates for "White Lighting", "Blue Thunder" and 
"Redline" have finally been received. 
 
Effective immediately, our European Distributor Spacetec GmbH is able to deliver products out of 
said product lines from their central stock, while restocking orders are being processed by AeroTech. 
For the remaining AeroTech propellants, testing results and paperwork have been processed by the 
notified body and are currently under final review and certificate generation is pending.  
 
We expect to receive the CE marking certificates for all AeroTech and Quest products by the end of 
September 2019 at the latest. 
 
Interested European customers should contact Spacetec GmbH for more information and to place 
orders at j.thuering@spacetecrocketry.com. 


